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The board of directors (the “Board”) of Cedar Strategic Holdings Ltd. (the “Company”) is pleased to 

announce that the Company’s newly acquired subsidiary, Guiyang Shunhe Real Estate Development 

Co. Ltd, has in the month of November 2013 delivered and handed over 7,416 square metres of 

commercial units in its development project known as Xiao Cheng Gu Shi in Guiyang City, Guizhou 

Province, People’s Republic of China. As such, the subsidiary will record revenue of approximately 

RMB36.0 million pursuant to the handover of the above units for the month of November 2013. This 

is expected to contribute positively to the Company’s consolidated revenues for the three months 

ending 31 December 2013. 
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This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the Company’s 
Sponsor, Stamford Corporate Services Pte Ltd, for compliance with the relevant rules of the Singapore Exchange 
Securities Trading Limited (the “Exchange”).  The Company’s Sponsor has not independently verified the 
contents of this announcement. 
 
This announcement has not been examined or approved by the Exchange assumes no responsibility for the 
contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports 
contained in this announcement. 
 
The contact period for the Company’s Sponsor is Mr Ng Joo Khin 
Telephone number : 63893000 
Email: jookhin.ng@stamfordlaw.com.sg 


